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43rd Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Serbia – 10th May 2023
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka warmly welcomes the delegation of Serbia and appreciates the presentation made.

Sri Lanka commends the measures taken by Serbia since its last UPR towards the adoption of the Law on Gender Equality, further improving prevention and protection and the implementation of the Strategy for Prevention and Suppression of Trafficking in Human Beings, especially women and children from 2017-2022.

In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Serbia; 
1. Continues efforts to extend support for children and students from vulnerable social groups and addresses the needs of children, students and adults for additional educational, healthcare and social support.
2. Ensure effective access to basic health-care services to vulnerable groups and the rural population to reduce regional disparities and equity gaps.
3. Take measures to improve labour rights and the status of workers, investigate allegations of labor exploitation and trafficking in persons and extend support to all victims of labor exploitation.
We wish Serbia success in its UPR engagement. 
